
Petersfield Church of England 
Aided Primary School 

 
Is your child due to start school in September 2026? 

 
If so, we would like to invite you to look 
at our school website at 
www.petersfield.cambs.sch.uk  to see 
what our fantastic school has to offer! 
Please do look at the class pages and 
curriculum areas. Then please do 
contact the school office via 
office@petersfield.cambs.sch.uk 

 

We are delighted to offer a selection of 
dates for bookable tours, including a 
chance to meet us and our fantastic 
EYFS teacher, Mrs Parkinson.   Please 
do email the school office -  
office@petersfield.cambs.sch.uk to 
book. 
 

 
 
Parents and children are warmly invited to visit our 
school at 9am on 8th October 2025 or 9am on 19th 
November 2025.  Please join us on one of these dates 
to meet our EYFS teacher and see our school.  
 

The application deadline for reception places is the 
15th January. Please visit www.gov.uk/apply-for-

primary-school-place for more information.  
 

We look forward to seeing you soon!  

http://www.petersfield.cambs.sch.uk/
mailto:office@petersfield.cambs.sch.uk

